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commentletters

From: Jennifer Thompson <jthompson@johnsonranch.biz>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:05 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Implementing conservation requirements in February, before you have a chance to really predict the water 
conditions for the year is not only unfair to the residents of California, it is irresponsible.  There is no reason 
that the Board should evaluate this matter so early in the year. 
 
On behalf of Johnson Ranch Management, we strongly urge you to reconsider your position and evaluate the 
water restrictions in April to better serve the state. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
_____________________________________ 
Jennifer Thompson, CCAM, CMCA, AMS 
Director of Association Management 
Johnson Ranch Management 
2140 Professional Drive, Suite 260 
Roseville, CA 95661 
T | 916-784-6605 
F | 916-784-6638 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


